QDP Tips 10 Be sure you have updated your master fee schedule 
-Be sure to share these tips with your team members
#10 Update your master fee schedule

As a dentist and a practice owner, you know what it costs to run your office and the level of fees it takes to appropriately run your practice. There is no need to have a 3rd party tell you what you should or shouldn’t charge. At least once per year we recommend your office updates its master fee schedule. We suggest setting your fees to at least 80%-100% of the UCR for your area. There are a number of services that can provide you with this info. Two online resources can be found at:

http://www.ndas.com/catalog/product_info.php?cPath=22_32&products_id=222 or 
http://www.rss-llc.com/r_fees.php.

Just get the UCR from them and easily update your fees. Since you are giving a discount with the QDP program you want to be sure your fees are set at an appropriate level in order for you to maintain a healthy business. Updating your fees allows you to do this. 

